
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and 
Science 

NMFC/DEP ~EB2025 I st February 2025 

NOTICE 

(FOR F.Y.B.COM LEARNERS) 

The Department of Commerce has organized an Eco-Tour to Aarey Colony on 

Wednesday, 12th February 2025 from 11.00 am to 1.00 pm. Interested students 

can re~ister by paying a fee of Rs. 100/- and should complete the registration 

process with Dr. Megha K. Juvekar on or before Thursday, 6th February 2025. 

The Eco-Tour aims to raise environmental awareness, promote ecological 

conservation, and provide students with firsthand experience of Aarey Colony's 

biodiversity, fostering a deeper connection with nature while enhancing their 

understanding of sustainable practices. 

Note: Only 30 students will be taken for the tour on a first-come, first-serve 

basis. 
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